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Sustainability Advisory Committee Meeting
March 27, 2018

Present: Chuck Kabat, John Gorham, Emily Walton, Clarissa Robyn, Matt Simonson, Deb Harrison, Leigh Hafrey and Virginia LeClair, Environmental Coordinator

John Gorham asked for a motion to open the meeting of March 27, 2018. E. Walton made the motion, D. Harrison second motioned to open the meeting. All in favor.

Approval of Minutes
No minutes to approve

Update on Global Conveyance of Mayors on Climate and Energy and Olin, Wellesley, Babson Student Project
V. LeClair provided an update on the Compact of Mayors at the Board of Selectmen meeting that took place prior to the Sustainability Committee meeting. The Board of Selectmen were unanimously in support of the effort to join the Global Conveyance of Mayors on Climate and Energy. V. LeClair will be using this as a platform to create a climate action plan with the help of students from Olin, Wellesley and Babson, as well as a fellow who will be working over the summer. 

Plastic Bag Ban
V. LeClair mentioned that Diana Bronner of NewBridge on the Charles and her Green Committee were interested in a Plastic Bag Ban. Diana will try to attend a future meeting. 

The Committee created a sub-committee to work on this issue made up of Emily Walton, John Gorham, Deb Harrison and Chuck Kabat. There first order of business will be a meeting with Amy Haelsen, Executive Director of the Dedham Square Circle to get the pulse from her of the local owners in the Square.

The Committee discussed branding in the future with stickers in the windows, as well as the role that enforcement will play and the need for a future meeting with the Board of Health Director.

Recycling Day
The Committee reviewed quotes for recycling day in relation to past quotes. This year a new addition will be Bikes Not Bombs – E. Walton will contact them to confirm. 

J. Gorham requested that we get cell phone numbers of all the vendors and volunteers for the day. V. LeClair will reach out to the schools for volunteers and J. Gorham will reach out to Blue Hills. V. LeClair will ask Joe Flanagan, DPW Director to put up on the electric road sign information about the event. V. LeClair will post at the schools, around Town and in the papers after C. Kabat revises the flyer. 

Someone will pick up from Town Hall for the day of – banner, bucket for mercury, flyers for other events (Dedham Trails Day, Earth Day, Arbor Day) and flyers on recycling. Matt will bring chairs and Chuck a table. 

One of the volunteers will act as a counter of cars and we will also gather information from the vendors for a report out after the event on what was collected. 

V. LeClair will try to get an A-frame for a sign the day of as well.


Goals Review
The Committee postponed this to the next meeting.

Transportation Advisory Committee
[bookmark: _GoBack]Leigh Hafrey has agreed to join the Transportation Advisory Committee, but due to a prior commitment he will not be available to sit on the Committee until the end of June. In the interim Clarissa Robyn agreed to fill the Committee’s vacant seat on the TAC.

Old/New Business
V. LeClair updated the committee on dates of potential Committee sponsored spring events for Earth Day and Arbor Day.

Next meeting is Wednesday, April 11th. 

D. Harrison made a motion to adjourn. L. Hafrey second. All in favor.
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